
Addition of “None” check box underneath the block title.  (Reason for addition:  
This will allow applicants to report that there is no U.S. or foreign product that is 
identical to the product described in the application.)

The change will provide the applicant with the option of directing the Department 
of State to use email to correspond with the applicant, rather than use the U.S, 
postal service.  (Reason for addition:  Using email may expedite completion of the 
case, and provide a decision to the applicant more quickly.) The change will allow 
the respondent to indicate whether he would like the Department of State's 
response e-mailed to him, rather than mailed to him via the U.S. Postal Service.  If 
this option is exercised, the respondent will receive his determination faster


